
 

 

 

Notice of Study Commencement - West Trunk Sanitary Sewer Diversion 
 
The Study 
The Region of Peel has started an Environmental 
Assessment (Class EA) for the West Trunk Sanitary 
Sewer Diversion.  The approximate limits of the project 
study area extend from Erin Mills Parkway to the Credit 
River, and from Eglinton Ave. West to the intersection 
of Erin Mills Parkway and Mississauga Rd., as shown in 
the map.  
 
The purpose of the study is to review alternative flow 
diversions from the existing Credit Valley trunk sewer 
to the newly constructed West Trunk sewer at Erin Mills 
Parkway to allow for future rehabilitation of the 
existing trunk sewer. 
 
The Process 
The study is being conducted in accordance with the 
approved requirements for a Schedule ‘B’ project as 
described in the Municipal Engineers Association’s Municipal Class EA document (October 2000, as amended in 2007, 
2011 and 2015).   
 
We Want to Hear from You 
Public consultation is an important part of the EA process. We welcome your comments throughout the study. The 
Region plans to hold two Public Information Centres (PICs) over the course of the study. The PICs will provide 
background information on the study, compare the alternative solutions and select the technically preferred solution. 
Regional staff will be present to answer questions and address any concerns.  Information on the PICs will be 
provided closer to the dates and will be in a similar format to this notice.  A Project File Report will be filed with the 
Ministry of the Environment, Conservations and Parks at the end of the study and made available to agencies and the 
public for a 30-day public review period.  
 
Comments and Information 
Please visit our website at peelregion.ca/pw/water/environ-assess for updates on the project. To provide comments 
or request additional information about this project, please contact either of the following team members. 
 

Ajay Puri, M.E. (Env.), P.Eng.  
Project Manager, Capital Works  
Wastewater Division, Collection & Communal 
Treatment Region of Peel Public Works  
905-791-7800, ext. 5073  
ajay.puri@peelregion.ca  

Marc Gelinas, P.Eng., PE, PMP 
Principal Engineer, Infrastructure 
Hatch  
905-486-0740, ext. 220228 
marc.gelinas@hatch.com   

 
 This notice was first issued on April 8, 2019 


